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4. Feasibility study for establishing a Drop in Centre / Coffee Club / Veterans Centre. 
5. Improve the public profile and visibility of the sub-Branch. 
6. Merge the Committee fund raising role with the Auxiliary. 
 
As you can see there is plenty of work ahead for the Committee. We will keep you posted 
on our progress through the newsletters until we meet again. 
 
Our sub-Branch will not be conducting Anzac Day services this year. Fundraising has also 
been cancelled. However there will be a live telecast of the Dawn Service from the 
Australian War Memorial in Canberra. To be hosted by the Governor General and the 
Prime Minister. 
 
There will be a Commemoration Service televised from Sydney, location to be confirmed 
at 10 am led by the Governor of NSW and the Premier. 
 

TRIVIA 
As a young 19 year old tank driver in Vietnam George Main was noted for the number of 
times he bogged his Centurion Tank. The photo on the left shows his tank bogged in an 
old rice paddy. The tank was stuck in the muck for three days. Photo on the right is 
another one of George’s famous bogs. Four APC’s hooked up together trying to tow the 

tank out of the bog.  
 
If you have any stories or If photographs you would like to share with our members please 
forward to our Editor either by email or snail mail. For inspiration please visit our web site 
and review our photo and video galleries. 
 
The Editor 
Hornsby RSL sub-Branch 
War Memorial Hall 
2 High Street Hornsby 2077 


